
  

        

                               

   

     

       

          
             

  

             
        

            
               

           
              

    

 

 

  

  
   

  
 

 

 

 

 

   
     
     

  
 

  

 

Ian A Skinner 
Head of Non-Mainline 

Sue Byrne, Non-Exec Chair 
Carl Williams, Chief Executive 
Light Rail Safety and Standards Board (LRSSB) 
16 Summer Lane 
Birmingham 
B19 3SD 

30 June 2021 

Dear Sue and Carl 

Light Rail Safety and Standards Board Review 

This is to acknowledge the request made by LRSSB Directors for ORR to conduct a 
review of the LRSSB in a number of areas which you outlined in your letter of the 28th 

May 2021. 

We have had an initial discussion to set up a small internal LRSSB Review (LRSSBR) 
Project Team to undertake this exercise. Sukhninder Mahi, Manager, Policy and 
Strategy, Railway Safety at ORR will be the project manager for the review. She will 
be in touch with you to confirm details about the rest of the review team and share the 
Terms of Reference for your comments. We will also develop and share a timeline for 
the review with you. In the meantime, please do get in touch with Sukhninder 
(sukhninder.mahi@orr.gov.uk) if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ian A Skinner 
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